
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

December 10, 1959 

Mr. Jack Campbell 
Box 766 

Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Campbell: 
On behalf of your cli e n t s , Leonard Oil Company and 
Brailton Dome Oil Company, we enclose two copies 
of Order Ho. R-1543 and Order No. R-1545 issued by 
the Oil Conservation Commission th i s date. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

i r / 


